
CODE GRAPHS 

ADVANCED SEARCH RESULTS

242961 10/06/2024 Case
Code
Enforcement

SACHS,REBECCA L
MILLER,JOSEPH

EDWARD

11732 SW
52 ST

COOPER
CITY, FL.

33330

25-10. –
PARKING OF

COMMERCIAL
VEHICLES,
RVs AND
BOATS

Boat parked in front of
residence, 36 hr rule in

effect

Nikkitres
Daniel

242962 10/06/2024 Case
Code
Enforcement

IMBROGNO,RICARDO
A

11641 SW
52 ST

COOPER

CITY, FL
33330

25-10. –
PARKING OF
COMMERCIAL
VEHICLES,

RVs AND
BOATS

RV parked in front of

residence, 36 hr rule in
effect

Nikkitres
Daniel

242980 10/10/2024 Case
Code
Enforcement

EASTCOTT,DAVID
EASTCOTT,LISA

5100 SW
104 AVE

COOPER
CITY, FL
33328

25-10. –
PARKING OF

COMMERCIAL
VEHICLES,
RVs AND
BOATS

Boat parked in front of
residence, 36 hr rule in
effect

Nikkitres
Daniel

243035 10/15/2024 Case
Code
Enforcement

LABUSH,BETTY
5055 SW
88 TER

COOPER

CITY, FL
33328

25-10. –

PARKING OF
COMMERCIAL
VEHICLES,
RVs AND

BOATS

RV parked in front of

residence, 36 hr rule in
effect

Michael
Giordano

243036 10/15/2024 Case
Code

Enforcement

LIAO,CHIA CHING

LIAO,RUO LIN

5171 SW

89 TER

COOPER
CITY, FL
33328

25-10. –
PARKING OF
COMMERCIAL

VEHICLES,
RVs AND
BOATS

RV parked in front of
residence, 36 hr rule in
effect

Michael

Giordano
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243374 12/03/2024 Case
Code

Enforcement

FRITZ,SHERRYE
DAWN COLEMAN

SHELLEY FRITZ
BIEGNER RES TR ETA

5685 SW

88 AVE

COOPER
CITY, FL
33328

25-10. –
PARKING OF
COMMERCIAL

VEHICLES,
RVs AND
BOATS

RV parked in front of
residence, 36 hr rule in
effect

Michael

Giordano

243376 12/03/2024 Case
Code
Enforcement

ANDRESEN,LUCAS
RICHARD
ANDRESEN,SUMMER
GAIL ARRIANNE

5136 SW
90 AVE

COOPER
CITY, FL

33328

25-10. –

PARKING OF
COMMERCIAL
VEHICLES,
RVs AND

BOATS

RV parked in front of
residence, 36 hr rule in

effect

Michael
Giordano

243378 12/03/2024 Case
Code
Enforcement

RIGGS,CHARLES A
H/E MONROE,JOANN
M

5071 SW
94 AVE

COOPER
CITY, FL
33328

25-10. –
PARKING OF
COMMERCIAL
VEHICLES,

RVs AND
BOATS

Boat parked in front of
residence, 36 hr rule in
effect

Michael
Giordano

243380 12/03/2024 Case
Code
Enforcement

SEGARRA,CELIA M
VASQUEZ,TULIO A

9468 SW
51 CT

COOPER
CITY, FL
33328

25-10. –
PARKING OF

COMMERCIAL
VEHICLES,
RVs AND
BOATS

Boat parked in front of
residence, 36 hr rule in
effect

Michael
Giordano

243381 12/07/2024 Case
Code
Enforcement

PEDRAZA,NANCY &
GUILLERMO

8880 SW
49 ST

COOPER

CITY, FL
33328

25-10. –
PARKING OF
COMMERCIAL
VEHICLES,

RVs AND
BOATS

RV parked in front of

residence, 36 hr rule in
effect

Michael
Giordano

243111 10/22/2024 Case
Code

Enforcement

THOMAS,MATTHEW

P & ANDREA M

5012 SW

87 AVE

COOPER
CITY, FL
33328

25-10. –
PARKING OF
COMMERCIAL

VEHICLES,
RVs AND
BOATS

Boat parked in front of
residence, 36 hr rule in
effect

Michael

Giordano
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243168 10/29/2024 Case
Code

Enforcement

RIGGS,CHARLES A
H/E MONROE,JOANN
M

5071 SW

94 AVE

COOPER
CITY, FL
33328

25-10. –
PARKING OF
COMMERCIAL

VEHICLES,
RVs AND
BOATS

Boat parked in front of
residence, 36 hr rule in
effect

Michael

Giordano

243170 10/29/2024 Case
Code
Enforcement

NEUKETO LLC
5796 SW
89 LN

COOPER
CITY, FL

33328

25-10. –

PARKING OF
COMMERCIAL
VEHICLES,
RVs AND

BOATS

RV parked in front of
residence, 36 hr rule in

effect

Michael
Giordano

243258 11/12/2024 Case
Code
Enforcement

RIGGS,CHARLES A
H/E MONROE,JOANN
M

5071 SW
94 AVE

COOPER
CITY, FL
33328

25-10. –
PARKING OF
COMMERCIAL
VEHICLES,

RVs AND
BOATS

Boat parked in front of
residence, 36 hr rule in
effect

Michael
Giordano

243271 11/12/2024 Case
Code
Enforcement

SMITH,BRIAN M H/E
SMITH,RINA M
BIANCULLI

8931 SW
52 ST

COOPER
CITY, FL
33328

25-10. –
PARKING OF

COMMERCIAL
VEHICLES,
RVs AND
BOATS

Boat parked in front of
residence, 36 hr rule in
effect

Michael
Giordano

243425 12/17/2024 Case
Code
Enforcement

SMITH,BRIAN M H/E

SMITH,RINA M
BIANCULLI

8931 SW
52 ST

COOPER

CITY, FL
33328

25-10. –
PARKING OF
COMMERCIAL
VEHICLES,

RVs AND
BOATS

Boat parked in front of

residence, 36 hr rule in
effect

Michael
Giordano

250022 01/07/2025 Case
Code

Enforcement

ANDRESEN,LUCAS
RICHARD

ANDRESEN,SUMMER
GAIL ARRIANNE

5136 SW

90 AVE

COOPER
CITY, FL
33328

25-10. –
PARKING OF
COMMERCIAL

VEHICLES,
RVs AND
BOATS

RV parked in front of
residence, 36 hr rule in
effect

Michael

Giordano
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250033 01/10/2025 Case
Code

Enforcement
DENOVO HOMES LLC

5051 SW

95 AVE

COOPER
CITY, FL
33328

25-10. –
PARKING OF
COMMERCIAL

VEHICLES,
RVs AND
BOATS

Boat parked in front of
residence, 36 hr rule in
effect

Michael

Giordano

250108 01/21/2025 Case
Code
Enforcement

TAMBURO,DENISE &
ROBIN

9468 SW
53 ST

COOPER
CITY, FL

33328

25-10. –

PARKING OF
COMMERCIAL
VEHICLES,
RVs AND

BOATS

Boat parked in front of
residence, 36 hr rule in

effect

Michael
Giordano

250163 02/03/2025 Case
Code
Enforcement

ASBURRY,KENNETH F
JR & VICTORIA

5018 SW
91 AVE

COOPER
CITY, FL
33328

25-10. –
PARKING OF
COMMERCIAL
VEHICLES,

RVs AND
BOATS

RV parked in front of
residence, 36 hr rule in
effect

Michael
Giordano

250166 02/03/2025 Case
Code
Enforcement

TITTSLER, MICHAEL
TITTSLER, BRITTANY

5186 SW
90 AVE

COOPER
CITY, FL
33328

25-10. –
PARKING OF

COMMERCIAL
VEHICLES,
RVs AND
BOATS

Boat parked in front of
residence, 36 hr rule in
effect

Michael
Giordano

250168 02/03/2025 Case
Code
Enforcement

SWANTEK,BRIAN K &
SWANTEK,JENNIFER L

8917 SW
49 ST

COOPER

CITY, FL
33328

25-10. –
PARKING OF
COMMERCIAL
VEHICLES,

RVs AND
BOATS

RV parked in front of

residence, 36 hr rule in
effect

Michael
Giordano

250169 02/03/2025 Case
Code

Enforcement

SANCHEZ,RINO &

TERESITA

5109 SW

87 TER

COOPER
CITY, FL
33328

25-10. –
PARKING OF
COMMERCIAL

VEHICLES,
RVs AND
BOATS

Boat parked in front of
residence, 36 hr rule in
effect

Michael

Giordano
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250172 02/03/2025 Case
Code

Enforcement

MORITZ,KURT W &

MELANIE ANN

8956 SW

52 CT

COOPER
CITY, FL
33328

25-10. –
PARKING OF
COMMERCIAL

VEHICLES,
RVs AND
BOATS

Boat parked in front of
residence, 36 hr rule in
effect

Michael

Giordano

250175 02/06/2025 Case
Code
Enforcement

SMITH,BRIAN M H/E
SMITH,RINA M

BIANCULLI

8931 SW
52 ST

COOPER
CITY, FL

33328

25-10. –

PARKING OF
COMMERCIAL
VEHICLES,
RVs AND

BOATS

Boat parked in front of
residence, 36 hr rule in

effect

Michael
Giordano

250136 01/29/2025 Case
Code
Enforcement

SEREIX,LESLIE
BARTON &
FERNANDO

9421 SW
52 PL

COOPER
CITY, FL
33328

25-10. –
PARKING OF
COMMERCIAL
VEHICLES,

RVs AND
BOATS

Boat parked in front of
residence, 36 hr rule in
effect

Michael
Giordano

250204 02/04/2025 Case
Code
Enforcement

CHADWICK,WILLIAM
T & HANNAH

5301 SW
103 AVE

COOPER
CITY, FL
33330

25-10. –
PARKING OF

COMMERCIAL
VEHICLES,
RVs AND
BOATS

RV parked in front of
residence, 36 hr rule in
effect

Nikkitres
Daniel

250216 02/08/2025 Case
Code
Enforcement

FITCH,GERALD &
FITCH,KATHLEEN

10234 SW
50 ST

COOPER

CITY, FL
33328

25-10. –
PARKING OF
COMMERCIAL
VEHICLES,

RVs AND
BOATS

RV parked in front of
residence, 36 hr rule in
effect. Active work

observed

Michael
Giordano

250218 02/08/2025 Case
Code

Enforcement

CARGILL,ROBERT R &

CARGILL,BARBARA

10431 SW

50 ST

COOPER
CITY, FL
33328

25-10. –
PARKING OF
COMMERCIAL

VEHICLES,
RVs AND
BOATS

Boat parked in front of
residence, 36 hr rule in

effect. Active work
observed

Michael

Giordano
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250221 02/08/2025 Case
Code

Enforcement

BOGUMILL,GARY L &
ELENA LE

BOGUMILL,MICHAEL
WILLIAM ETAL

11633 SW

58 ST

COOPER
CITY, FL
33330

25-10. –
PARKING OF
COMMERCIAL

VEHICLES,
RVs AND
BOATS

RV parked in front of
residence, 36 hr rule in
effect

Michael

Giordano
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CODE GRAPHS 

ADVANCED SEARCH RESULTS

250225 02/08/2025 Case
Code
Enforcement

SACHS,REBECCA L
MILLER,JOSEPH

EDWARD

11732 SW
52 ST

COOPER
CITY, FL

33330

25-10. –
PARKING OF

COMMERCIAL
VEHICLES,
RVs AND
BOATS

Boat parked in front of
residence, 36 hr rule in

effect

Michael
Giordano

250236 02/10/2025 Case
Code
Enforcement

PENICK,ERIK M &
HANSEN,TRACY L

11761 SW
59 CT

COOPER

CITY, FL
33330

25-10. –
PARKING OF
COMMERCIAL
VEHICLES,

RVs AND
BOATS

RV parked in front of

residence, 36 hr rule in
effect

Michael
Giordano

250240 02/10/2025 Case
Code
Enforcement

KUHNS,THOMAS C
H/E
KUHNS,KATHRYN

5057 SW
87 TER

COOPER
CITY, FL
33328

25-10. –
PARKING OF

COMMERCIAL
VEHICLES,
RVs AND
BOATS

RV parked in front of
residence, 36 hr rule in
effect

Michael
Giordano

250262 02/13/2025 Case
Code
Enforcement

MARTINEZ,GENESSA
10184 SW
51 ST

COOPER

CITY, FL
33328

25-10. –

PARKING OF
COMMERCIAL
VEHICLES,
RVs AND

BOATS

Boat parked in front of

residence, 36 hr rule in
effect

Nikkitres
Daniel

250335 02/20/2025 Case
Code

Enforcement

SMITH,BRIAN M H/E
SMITH,RINA M
BIANCULLI

8931 SW

52 ST

COOPER
CITY, FL
33328

25-10. –
PARKING OF
COMMERCIAL

VEHICLES,
RVs AND
BOATS

Boat parked in front of
residence, 36 hr rule in
effect

Michael

Giordano

Select View 

Selected

Case
Number


Case
Date


Case
Type


Complainant
Type


Name


Property
Address


Property

Address
C/S/Z


Code

Violation
No.


Violation
Description/Assessment



Assigned
To


Notes
 E

 1 2 3 4 
Records 31 to 60 (of 118)

 1 2 3 4

4/17/25, 11:51 AM iWorQ

https://www.iworq.net/iworq/0_Pages/Info.php?sid=RYL9Y9XG41JYVC8XD0G3GKTCF0400# 1/6



250336 02/20/2025 Case
Code

Enforcement

REYNOLDS,DONALD
& REYNOLDS,OLGA
LYDIA

8676 SW

55 ST

COOPER
CITY, FL
33328

25-10. –
PARKING OF
COMMERCIAL

VEHICLES,
RVs AND
BOATS

Boat parked in front of
residence, 36 hr rule in
effect

Michael

Giordano

250348 02/21/2025 Case
Code
Enforcement

BOSTWICK,
JENNIFER MAE
BOSTWICK,
SAMANTHA NICOLE

10100 SW
49 MN

COOPER
CIUTY, FL

33328

25-10. –

PARKING OF
COMMERCIAL
VEHICLES,
RVs AND

BOATS

Boat parked in front of
residence, 36 hr rule in

effect

Nikkitres
Daniel

250352 02/22/2025 Case
Code
Enforcement

SACHS,REBECCA L
MILLER,JOSEPH
EDWARD

11732 SW
52 ST

COOPER
CITY, FL
33330

25-10. –
PARKING OF
COMMERCIAL
VEHICLES,

RVs AND
BOATS

Boat parked in front of
residence, 36 hr rule in
effect

Michael
Giordano

250367 02/24/2025 Case
Code
Enforcement

COX,RANDI MARIE
9417 SW
53 ST

COOPER
CITY, FL
33328

25-10. –
PARKING OF

COMMERCIAL
VEHICLES,
RVs AND
BOATS

RV parked in front of
residence, 36 hr rule in
effect

Michael
Giordano

250547 03/11/2025 Case
Code
Enforcement

SCHMIDT,GREGORY
& SCHMIDT,ANNA C

8755 SW
51 ST

COOPER

CITY, FL
33328

25-10. –
PARKING OF
COMMERCIAL
VEHICLES,

RVs AND
BOATS

RV parked in front of

residence, 36 hr rule in
effect

Michael
Giordano

250549 03/11/2025 Case
Code

Enforcement

SMITH,BRIAN M H/E
SMITH,RINA M
BIANCULLI

8931 SW

52 ST

COOPER
CITY, FL
33328

25-10. –
PARKING OF
COMMERCIAL

VEHICLES,
RVs AND
BOATS

Boat parked in front of
residence, 36 hr rule in
effect

Michael

Giordano
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250483 03/03/2025 Case
Code

Enforcement

ASBURRY,KENNETH

F JR & VICTORIA

5018 SW

91 AVE

COOPER
CITY, FL
33328

25-10. –
PARKING OF
COMMERCIAL

VEHICLES,
RVs AND
BOATS

RV parked in front of
residence, 36 hr rule in
effect

Michael

Giordano

250571 03/15/2025 Case
Code
Enforcement

GOETTERT,VIKKI H/E
GOETTERT,GERALD

ETAL

11902 SW
47 CT

COOPER
CITY, FL

33330

25-10. –

PARKING OF
COMMERCIAL
VEHICLES,
RVs AND

BOATS

RV parked in front of
residence, 36 hr rule in

effect

Michael
Giordano

250572 03/15/2025 Case
Code
Enforcement

CARGILL,ROBERT R
&
CARGILL,BARBARA

10431 SW
50 ST

COOPER
CITY, FL
33328

25-10. –
PARKING OF
COMMERCIAL
VEHICLES,

RVs AND
BOATS

Boat parked in front of
residence, 36 hr rule in
effect

Michael
Giordano

250574 03/15/2025 Case
Code
Enforcement

LOPEZ,ORLANDO &

MARIA ORLANDO &
MARIA LOPEZ REV
LIV TR

10517 SW
53 ST

COOPER
CITY, FL
33328

25-10. –
PARKING OF

COMMERCIAL
VEHICLES,
RVs AND
BOATS

Boat parked in front of
residence, 36 hr rule in
effect

Michael
Giordano

250607 03/18/2025 Case
Code
Enforcement

LANDRIAN,RICARDO
PRADO,CECILIA A

4900 SW
104th Ave

Cooper

City, FL
33328

25-10. –
PARKING OF
COMMERCIAL
VEHICLES,

RVs AND
BOATS

Boat parked in front of

residence, 36 hr rule in
effect

Nikkitres
Daniel

250627 03/17/2025 Case
Code

Enforcement

MARTINEZ,HAROLD
GARCIA

TORRES,MELBA
MELISA

5000 SW

92 AVE

COOPER
CITY, FL
33328

25-10. –
PARKING OF
COMMERCIAL

VEHICLES,
RVs AND
BOATS

Boat parked in front of
residence, 36 hr rule in
effect

Michael

Giordano
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250630 03/17/2025 Case
Code

Enforcement

MANN,ROBERT &

AMANDA

5848 SW

119 AVE

COOPER
CITY, FL
33330

25-10. –
PARKING OF
COMMERCIAL

VEHICLES,
RVs AND
BOATS

Boat parked in front of
residence, 36 hr rule in
effect

Michael

Giordano

250633 03/21/2025 Case
Code
Enforcement

PEREZ,MONIQUE
MARTINEZ,YOJANS

10470N
SW 51 ST

COOPER
CITY, FL

33328

25-10. –

PARKING OF
COMMERCIAL
VEHICLES,
RVs AND

BOATS

RV parked in front of
residence, 36 hr rule in

effect

Nikkitres
Daniel

250665 03/24/2025 Case
Code
Enforcement

LIAO,CHIA CHING
LIAO,RUO LIN

5171 SW
89 TER

COOPER
CITY, FL
33328

25-10. –
PARKING OF
COMMERCIAL
VEHICLES,

RVs AND
BOATS

RV parked in front of
residence, 36 hr rule in
effect

Michael
Giordano

250666 03/24/2025 Case
Code
Enforcement

COCHRAN,JACK J &
AIMEE

8939 SW
52 ST

COOPER
CITY, FL
33328

25-10. –
PARKING OF

COMMERCIAL
VEHICLES,
RVs AND
BOATS

RV parked in front of
residence, 36 hr rule in
effect

Michael
Giordano

250674 03/24/2025 Case
Code
Enforcement

REYES, STEVEN R &
ERIKA A

11632 SW
58 ST

COOPER

CITY, FL
33330

25-10. –
PARKING OF
COMMERCIAL
VEHICLES,

RVs AND
BOATS

RV parked in front of

residence, 36 hr rule in
effect

Michael
Giordano

250676 03/24/2025 Case
Code

Enforcement

THACKSTON,DAVID

E & ANETT S

11575 SW

51 CT

COOPER
CITY, FL
33330

25-10. –
PARKING OF
COMMERCIAL

VEHICLES,
RVs AND
BOATS

RV parked in front of
residence, 36 hr rule in
effect

Michael

Giordano
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250677 03/24/2025 Case
Code

Enforcement

YNTEMA,JAMES T &

SUSAN

4811 SW

120 AVE

COOPER
CITY, FL
33330

25-10. –
PARKING OF
COMMERCIAL

VEHICLES,
RVs AND
BOATS

RV parked in front of
residence, 36 hr rule in
effect

Michael

Giordano

250688 03/27/2025 Case
Code
Enforcement

NICHOLS,OKEY E &
MARJORIE

10332 SW
50 CT

COOPER
CITY, FL

33328

25-10. –

PARKING OF
COMMERCIAL
VEHICLES,
RVs AND

BOATS

Boat parked in front of
residence, 36 hr rule in

effect

Michael
Giordano

250730 03/27/2025 Citation
Code
Enforcement

REYES, STEVEN R &
ERIKA A

11632 SW
58 ST

COOPER
CITY, FL
33330

25-10. –
PARKING OF
COMMERCIAL
VEHICLES,

RVs AND
BOATS

RV parked in front of
residence, 36 hr rule in
effect

Richard
Mosca

250732 03/27/2025 Citation
Code
Enforcement

HAZELTON, TEREZA
H/E HAZELTON,
PAULA & ANDREW

5203 SW
115 TER

COOPER
CITY, FL
33330

25-10. –
PARKING OF

COMMERCIAL
VEHICLES,
RVs AND
BOATS

Trailer parked at
residence not being
loaded/unloaded

Richard
Mosca

250556 03/08/2025 Citation
Code
Enforcement

NEIVELLER,BRETT
9472 SW
52 ST

COOPER

CITY, FL
33328

25-10. –
PARKING OF
COMMERCIAL
VEHICLES,

RVs AND
BOATS

Trailer parked at

residence not being
loaded/unloaded

Richard
Mosca

250376 02/26/2025 Citation
Code

Enforcement

CAPOTE,LAUREN
RIEGLER &
NICHOLAS

8710 SW

57 PL

COOPER
CITY, FL
33328

25-10. –
PARKING OF
COMMERCIAL

VEHICLES,
RVs AND
BOATS

Trailer parked at
residence not being
loaded/unloaded

Michael

Giordano

Selected

Case
Number



Case
Date



Case
Type



Complainant
Type



Name


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
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C/S/Z



Code
Violation

No.



Violation
Description/Assessment



Assigned
To



Notes

 E

 1 2 3 4 
Records 31 to 60 (of 118)
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250350 02/22/2025 Citation
Code

Enforcement
BUDZAK,JAN

5341 SW

90 AVE

COOPER
CITY, FL
33328

25-10. –
PARKING OF
COMMERCIAL

VEHICLES,
RVs AND
BOATS

Trailer parked at
residence not being
loaded/unloaded

Michael

Giordano

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CODE GRAPHS 

ADVANCED SEARCH RESULTS

250023 01/07/2025 Citation
Code
Enforcement

THOMAS,MATTHEW P
& ANDREA M

5012 SW
87 AVE

COOPER
CITY, FL

33328

25-10. –
PARKING OF

COMMERCIAL
VEHICLES,
RVs AND
BOATS

Boat parked in front of
residence, 36 hr rule in

effect

Michael
Giordano

250031 01/07/2025 Citation
Code
Enforcement

2018-2 IH BORROWER

LP %INVITATION
HOMES - TAX DEPT

8950 SW
53 ST

COOPER

CITY, FL
33328

25-10. –
PARKING OF
COMMERCIAL
VEHICLES,

RVs AND
BOATS

Trailer parked at

residence not being
loaded/unloaded

Michael
Giordano



243436 12/13/2024 Citation
Code
Enforcement

ANDY,MARIANITA
4966 SW
91 AVE

COOPER
CITY, FL
33328

25-10. –
PARKING OF

COMMERCIAL
VEHICLES,
RVs AND
BOATS

Boat parked in front of
residence, more than 36
hrs

Chris
Williams



243443 12/09/2024 Citation
Code
Enforcement

VELEZ,EIDA L
9241 SW
55 CT

COOPER

CITY, FL
33328

25-10. –

PARKING OF
COMMERCIAL
VEHICLES,
RVs AND

BOATS

Trailer parked at

residence not being
loaded/unloaded

Richard
Mosca



243450 12/14/2024 Citation
Code

Enforcement

LAVANDEIRA,RICARDO
& L H/E
LAVANDEIRA,DANNY

10130 SW

50 CT

COOPER
CITY, FL
33328

25-10. –
PARKING OF
COMMERCIAL

VEHICLES,
RVs AND
BOATS

Trailer parked at
residence not being
loaded/unloaded

Richard

Mosca

Select View 

Selected

Case
Number


Case
Date


Case
Type


Complainant
Type


Name


Property
Address


Property

Address
C/S/Z


Code

Violation
No.


Violation
Description/Assessment



Assigned
To


Notes


 1 2 3 4 
Records 61 to 90 (of 118)

 1 2 3 4

4/17/25, 11:51 AM iWorQ

https://www.iworq.net/iworq/0_Pages/Info.php?sid=RYL9Y9XG41JYVC8XD0G3GKTCF0400# 1/6



243427 12/17/2024 Citation
Code

Enforcement

2018-2 IH BORROWER
LP %INVITATION
HOMES - TAX DEPT

8950 SW

53 ST

COOPER
CITY, FL
33328

25-10. –
PARKING OF
COMMERCIAL

VEHICLES,
RVs AND
BOATS

Trailer parked at
residence not being
loaded/unloaded

Michael

Giordano


243351 11/19/2024 Citation
Code
Enforcement

2018-2 IH BORROWER
LP %INVITATION

HOMES - TAX DEPT

8950 SW
53 ST

COOPER
CITY, FL

33328

25-10. –

PARKING OF
COMMERCIAL
VEHICLES,
RVs AND

BOATS

Trailer parked at
residence not being

loaded/unloaded

Michael
Giordano



243182 11/02/2024 Citation
Code
Enforcement

WEINSTOCK FAMILY
TR WEINSTOCK,ERIC J
TRSTEES ETAL

5073 SW
88 TER

COOPER
CITY, FL
33328

25-10. –
PARKING OF
COMMERCIAL
VEHICLES,

RVs AND
BOATS

Trailer parked at
residence not being
loaded/unloaded

Michael
Giordano



243115 10/22/2024
Citation
Warning

Code
Enforcement

MORITZ,KURT W &
MELANIE ANN

8956 SW
52 CT

COOPER
CITY, FL
33328

25-10. –
PARKING OF

COMMERCIAL
VEHICLES,
RVs AND
BOATS

Boat parked in front of
residence, 36 hr rule in
effect

Michael
Giordano

243432 12/14/2024
Citation
Warning

Code
Enforcement

RICO, LAURA RICO,
MATTHEW

5012 SW
93 AVE

COOPER

CITY, FL
33328

25-10. –
PARKING OF
COMMERCIAL
VEHICLES,

RVs AND
BOATS

Trailer parked at

residence not being
loaded/unloaded

Richard
Mosca

250122 01/29/2025
Citation

Warning

Code

Enforcement

ZEA, JOSE ZEA,

DANIELLA

5041 SW

94 WAY

COOPER
CITY, FL
33328

25-10. –
PARKING OF
COMMERCIAL

VEHICLES,
RVs AND
BOATS

Trailer parked at
residence not being
loaded/unloaded

Michael

Giordano

Selected

Case
Number



Case
Date



Case
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Type
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
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
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

Notes



 1 2 3 4 
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250123 01/29/2025
Citation

Warning

Code

Enforcement

PLOWKIO,STEVE &

LISA MARIE

5080 SW

94 WAY

COOPER
CITY, FL
33328

25-10. –
PARKING OF
COMMERCIAL

VEHICLES,
RVs AND
BOATS

Trailer parked at
residence not being
loaded/unloaded

Michael

Giordano

250034 01/10/2025
Citation
Warning

Code
Enforcement

GALLARDAY, ISABEL
PERCY TORRES,

DANILO

9417 SW
52 ST

COOPER
CITY, FL

33328

25-10. –

PARKING OF
COMMERCIAL
VEHICLES,
RVs AND

BOATS

Trailer parked at
residence not being

loaded/unloaded

Michael
Giordano

243382 12/03/2024
Citation
Warning

Code
Enforcement

ANDREWS,JAMES &
DANIELLE A

5200 SW
87 AVE

COOPER
CITY, FL
33328

25-10. –
PARKING OF
COMMERCIAL
VEHICLES,

RVs AND
BOATS

Trailer parked at
residence not being
loaded/unloaded

Michael
Giordano

243384 12/07/2024
Citation
Warning

Code
Enforcement

PEDRAZA,NANCY &
GUILLERMO

8880 SW
49 ST

COOPER
CITY, FL
33328

25-10. –
PARKING OF

COMMERCIAL
VEHICLES,
RVs AND
BOATS

RV parked in front of
residence past 36 hr

Michael
Giordano

243420 12/17/2024
Citation
Warning

Code
Enforcement

ALICEA,JUAN
8695 SW
57 MNR

COOPER

CITY, FL
33328

25-10. –
PARKING OF
COMMERCIAL
VEHICLES,

RVs AND
BOATS

Trailer parked at

residence not being
loaded/unloaded

Michael
Giordano

243422 12/17/2024
Citation

Warning

Code

Enforcement

SANTOS,MARCO A &

JANET

4958 SW

86 TER

COOPER
CITY, FL
33328

25-10. –
PARKING OF
COMMERCIAL

VEHICLES,
RVs AND
BOATS

Trailer parked at
residence not being
loaded/unloaded

Michael

Giordano

Selected
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Number



Case
Date


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
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Type
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
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243423 12/17/2024
Citation

Warning

Code

Enforcement

PORTICE,CHRISTINA E
PORTICE,EAMMON
EUGENE

4978 SW

86 TER

COOPER
CITY, FL
33328

25-10. –
PARKING OF
COMMERCIAL

VEHICLES,
RVs AND
BOATS

Trailer parked at
residence not being
loaded/unloaded

Michael

Giordano

243424 12/17/2024
Citation
Warning

Code
Enforcement

ROCHFORD,CHRISTINE
S H/E RATH,SCOTT

5305 SW
86 WAY

COOPER
CITY, FL

33328

25-10. –

PARKING OF
COMMERCIAL
VEHICLES,
RVs AND

BOATS

Trailer parked at
residence not being

loaded/unloaded

Michael
Giordano

243061 10/17/2024
Citation
Warning

Code
Enforcement

WEINSTOCK FAMILY
TR WEINSTOCK,ERIC J
TRSTEES ETAL

5073 SW
88 TER

COOPER
CITY, FL
33328

25-10. –
PARKING OF
COMMERCIAL
VEHICLES,

RVs AND
BOATS

Trailer parked at
residence not being
loaded/unloaded

Michael
Giordano

243106 10/13/2024
Citation
Warning

Code
Enforcement

LOPEZ,ORLANDO &
MARIA ORLANDO &
MARIA LOPEZ REV LIV
TR

10517 SW
53 ST

COOPER

CITY, FL
33328

Sec. 25-10. -
Parking of

commercial
vehicles, RVs
and boats

Boat stored on property
longer than 36 hrs

Richard
Mosca

243020 10/15/2024
Citation
Warning

Code
Enforcement

MARIN,SILVIA
VANESSA H/E

MARIN,JOSE B

9440 SW
49 PL

COOPER
CITY, FL

33328

25-10. –

PARKING OF
COMMERCIAL
VEHICLES,
RVs AND

BOATS

Trailer parked at
residence not being

loaded/unloaded

Michael
Giordano

250297 02/15/2025
Citation
Warning

Code
Enforcement

SCHWARTZ, SAM
4951 SW
94 WAY

COOPER
CITY, FL
33328

25-10. –
PARKING OF
COMMERCIAL
VEHICLES,

RVs AND
BOATS

Trailer parked at
residence not being
loaded/unloaded

Michael
Giordano
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250308 02/18/2025
Citation

Warning

Code

Enforcement
BLANCO,VICTOR

5725 SW

88 AVE

COOPER
CITY, FL
33328

25-10. –
PARKING OF
COMMERCIAL

VEHICLES,
RVs AND
BOATS

Trailer parked at
residence not being
loaded/unloaded

Michael

Giordano

250317 02/18/2025
Citation
Warning

Code
Enforcement

ROBERT CEBRAT REV
TR CEBRAT,DAVID
TRSTE ETAL

9448 SW
51 PL

COOPER
CITY, FL
33328

Sec. 25-10. -

Parking of
commercial
vehicles, RVs
and boats

Vehicle on jack stands
prohibited

Michael
Giordano

250425 03/01/2025
Citation
Warning

Code
Enforcement

FUNG,KEN
GENG,HENGWEN

11762 SW
52 ST

COOPER

CITY, FL
33330

25-10. –
PARKING OF
COMMERCIAL
VEHICLES,
RVs AND

BOATS

Trailer parked at

residence not being
loaded/unloaded

Michael
Giordano

250465 03/03/2025
Citation

Warning

Code

Enforcement

ANSOATEGUI,JOHN R

& MARIA

9472 SW

51 CT

COOPER
CITY, FL
33328

25-10. –
PARKING OF
COMMERCIAL

VEHICLES,
RVs AND
BOATS

Boat parked in front of
residence, 36 hr rule in
effect

Michael

Giordano

250468 03/03/2025
Citation
Warning

Code
Enforcement

COX,RANDI MARIE
9417 SW
53 ST

COOPER
CITY, FL

33328

25-10. –

PARKING OF
COMMERCIAL
VEHICLES,
RVs AND

BOATS

RV parked in front of
residence longer than 36

hrs

Michael
Giordano

250481 03/03/2025
Citation
Warning

Code
Enforcement

ROGERS,SUSAN N
5001 SW
91 TER

COOPER
CITY, FL
33328

25-10. –
PARKING OF
COMMERCIAL
VEHICLES,

RVs AND
BOATS

Trailer parked at
residence not being
loaded/unloaded

Michael
Giordano
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250550 03/11/2025
Citation

Warning

Code

Enforcement
NARANJO,JUDITH R

5640 SW

87 AVE

COOPER
CITY, FL
33328

25-10. –
PARKING OF
COMMERCIAL

VEHICLES,
RVs AND
BOATS

Trailer parked at
residence not being
loaded/unloaded

Michael

Giordano

Selected

Case
Number



Case
Date



Case
Type
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Complainant
Type



Name



Property
Address
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C/S/Z


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Violation
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
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
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

Notes


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CODE GRAPHS 

ADVANCED SEARCH RESULTS

250552 03/11/2025
Citation
Warning

Code
Enforcement

ALICEA,JUAN
8695 SW
57 MNR

COOPER
CITY, FL

33328

25-10. –
PARKING OF

COMMERCIAL
VEHICLES,
RVs AND
BOATS

Trailer parked at
residence not being

loaded/unloaded

Michael
Giordano

250244 02/12/2025
Citation
Warning

Code
Enforcement

PETERSEN,MARICARMEN
4995 SW
93 AVE

COOPER

CITY, FL
33328

25-10. –
PARKING OF
COMMERCIAL
VEHICLES,

RVs AND
BOATS

Boat parked in front of
residence, <36 hr

Michael
Giordano

250222 02/08/2025
Citation
Warning

Code
Enforcement

BELL,TED
11522 SW
59 ST

COOPER
CITY, FL
33330

25-10. –
PARKING OF

COMMERCIAL
VEHICLES,
RVs AND
BOATS

RV parked in front of
residence, 36 hr rule in
effect

Michael
Giordano

250207 01/26/2025
Citation
Warning

Code
Enforcement

KIRCHHEINER,
KIMBERLY A & MARK L

9432 SW
52 PL

COOPER

CITY, FL
33328

25-10. –

PARKING OF
COMMERCIAL
VEHICLES,
RVs AND

BOATS

Boat parked in front of

residence, 36 hr rule in
effect

Michael
Giordano

250208 01/26/2025
Citation

Warning

Code

Enforcement

IACOBELLI,MATTHEW &

JENNIFER

9453 SW

52 PL

COOPER
CITY, FL
33328

25-10. –
PARKING OF
COMMERCIAL

VEHICLES,
RVs AND
BOATS

Trailer parked at
residence not being
loaded/unloaded

Richard

Mosca
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250162 02/03/2025
Citation

Warning

Code

Enforcement
COLL,PETER M

5006 SW

92 AVE

COOPER
CITY, FL
33328

25-10. –
PARKING OF
COMMERCIAL

VEHICLES,
RVs AND
BOATS

Trailer parked at
residence not being
loaded/unloaded

Michael

Giordano

250177 02/06/2025
Citation
Warning

Code
Enforcement

SEREIX,LESLIE BARTON
& FERNANDO

9421 SW
52 PL

COOPER
CITY, FL

33328

25-10. –

PARKING OF
COMMERCIAL
VEHICLES,
RVs AND

BOATS

Boat parked in front of
residence, 36 hr rule in

effect

Michael
Giordano

250570 03/15/2025
Citation
Warning

Code
Enforcement

THACKSTON,DAVID E &
ANETT S

11575 SW
51 CT

COOPER
CITY, FL
33330

25-10. –
PARKING OF
COMMERCIAL
VEHICLES,

RVs AND
BOATS

RV parked in front of
residence, 36 hr rule in
effect

Michael
Giordano

250485 03/03/2025
Citation
Warning

Code
Enforcement

BABIN, ILAN
8962 SW
52 PL

COOPER
CITY, FL
33328

25-10. –
PARKING OF

COMMERCIAL
VEHICLES,
RVs AND
BOATS

Trailer parked at
residence not being
loaded/unloaded

Michael
Giordano

250539 03/11/2025
Citation
Warning

Code
Enforcement

KUNES,SCOTT
5030 SW
94 TER

COOPER

CITY, FL
33328

25-10. –
PARKING OF
COMMERCIAL
VEHICLES,

RVs AND
BOATS

Trailer parked at

residence not being
loaded/unloaded

Michael
Giordano

250622 03/19/2025
Citation

Warning

Code

Enforcement
RODRIGUEZ, SANTOS A

8969 SW

52 PL

COOPER
CITY, FL
33328

25-10. –
PARKING OF
COMMERCIAL

VEHICLES,
RVs AND
BOATS

Trailer parked at
residence not being
loaded/unloaded

Michael

Giordano
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250667 03/24/2025
Citation

Warning

Code

Enforcement
ABBAS, KHAWAR S

5094 SW

88 TER

COOPER
CITY, FL
33328

25-10. –
PARKING OF
COMMERCIAL

VEHICLES,
RVs AND
BOATS

Trailer parked at
residence not being
loaded/unloaded

Michael

Giordano

250673 03/24/2025
Citation
Warning

Code
Enforcement

LEFFLER,JAMES W
11936 SW
54 ST

COOPER
CITY, FL

33330

25-10. –

PARKING OF
COMMERCIAL
VEHICLES,
RVs AND

BOATS

Trailer parked at
residence not being

loaded/unloaded

Michael
Giordano

250634 03/21/2025
Citation
Warning

Code
Enforcement

PEREZ,MONIQUE
MARTINEZ,YOJANS

10470N
SW 51 ST

COOPER
CITY, FL
33328

25-10. –
PARKING OF
COMMERCIAL
VEHICLES,

RVs AND
BOATS

RV parked in front of
residence, 36 hr rule in
effect

Nikkitres
Daniel

250664 03/24/2025
Citation
Warning

Code
Enforcement

CARRERAS, CELIA
PADRON, JESUS

5201 SW
88 TER

COOPER
CITY, FL
33328

25-10. –
PARKING OF

COMMERCIAL
VEHICLES,
RVs AND
BOATS

RV parked in front of
residence longer than 36
hrs

Michael
Giordano

250733 03/27/2025
Citation
Warning

Code
Enforcement

SHIREL INC
5259 SW
117 AVE

COOPER

CITY, FL
33328

25-10. –
PARKING OF
COMMERCIAL
VEHICLES,

RVs AND
BOATS

Trailer parked at

residence not being
loaded/unloaded

Richard
Mosca

250734 03/27/2025
Citation

Warning

Code

Enforcement
LOPEZ,ANDRES

10327 SW

50 CT

COOPER
CITY, FL
33328

25-10. –
PARKING OF
COMMERCIAL

VEHICLES,
RVs AND
BOATS

Trailer parked at
residence not being
loaded/unloaded

Richard

Mosca

Selected

Case
Number



Case
Date



Case
Type



Complainant
Type



Name



Property
Address



Property
Address
C/S/Z



Code
Violation

No.



Violation
Description/Assessment



Assigned
To



Notes



 1 2 3 4 Records 91 to 118 (of 118)
 1 2
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250746 03/27/2025
Citation

Warning

Code

Enforcement

AGUDELO
VALENCIA,VICTOR RAUL
HERRERA,MICHALLE

11516 SW

51 CT

COOPER
CITY, FL
33330

25-10. –
PARKING OF
COMMERCIAL

VEHICLES,
RVs AND
BOATS

Boat parked in front of

residence

Richard

Mosca

250759 03/29/2025
Citation
Warning

Code
Enforcement

YNTEMA,JAMES T &
SUSAN

4811 SW
120 AVE

COOPER
CITY, FL

33330

25-10. –

PARKING OF
COMMERCIAL
VEHICLES,
RVs AND

BOATS

RV parked in front of
residence longer than 36

hrs

Richard
Mosca

250761 03/29/2025
Citation
Warning

Code
Enforcement

HERSHORIN,MASON P
9381 SW
55 CT

COOPER
CITY, FL
33328

25-10. –
PARKING OF
COMMERCIAL
VEHICLES,

RVs AND
BOATS

Trailer parked at
residence not being
loaded/unloaded

Richard
Mosca

250764 03/31/2025
Citation
Warning

Code
Enforcement

CASSIDY,BRIAN J &
CASSIDY,EUGENIA B

11725 SW
59 CT

COOPER
CITY, FL
33330

25-10. –
PARKING OF

COMMERCIAL
VEHICLES,
RVs AND
BOATS

Trailer parked at
residence not being
loaded/unloaded

Michael
Giordano

250765 03/31/2025
Citation
Warning

Code
Enforcement

YARZABAL,IBRAHIM III
11991 SW
49 CT

COOPER

CITY, FL
33330

25-10. –
PARKING OF
COMMERCIAL
VEHICLES,

RVs AND
BOATS

Trailer parked at

residence not being
loaded/unloaded

Michael
Giordano

250766 03/31/2025
Citation

Warning

Code

Enforcement

NICHOLS,OKEY E &

MARJORIE

10332 SW

50 CT

COOPER
CITY, FL
33328

25-10. –
PARKING OF
COMMERCIAL

VEHICLES,
RVs AND
BOATS

Boat parked in front of
residence longer than 36
hrs

Michael

Giordano

Selected

Case
Number



Case
Date



Case
Type



Complainant
Type



Name



Property
Address



Property
Address
C/S/Z



Code
Violation

No.



Violation
Description/Assessment



Assigned
To



Notes



 1 2 3 4 Records 91 to 118 (of 118)
 1 2

4/17/25, 11:52 AM iWorQ
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250786 04/09/2025
Citation

Warning

Code

Enforcement
RIFE,KIRK & SHANNON

8700 SW

52 ST

COOPER
CITY, FL
33328

25-10. –
PARKING OF
COMMERCIAL

VEHICLES,
RVs AND
BOATS

Trailer parked at
residence not being
loaded/unloaded

Michael

Giordano

250690 03/27/2025
Citation
Warning

Code
Enforcement

JAYAPRAKASH,ADHYA
BABYGIRIJA
KAMALADEVI,AJITH
VIJAYAN

10236 SW
59 ST

COOPER
CITY, FL

33328

25-10. –

PARKING OF
COMMERCIAL
VEHICLES,
RVs AND

BOATS

Trailer parked at
residence not being

loaded/unloaded

Michael
Giordano

250679 03/26/2025
Citation
Warning

Code
Enforcement

TITTSLER, MICHAEL
TITTSLER, BRITTANY

5186 SW
90 AVE

COOPER
CITY, FL
33328

25-10. –
PARKING OF
COMMERCIAL
VEHICLES,

RVs AND
BOATS

Trailer parked at
residence not being
loaded/unloaded

Michael
Giordano

250681 03/27/2025
Citation
Warning

Code
Enforcement

8955 COOPER CITY LLC
8955 SW
52 CT

COOPER
CITY, FL
33328

25-10. –
PARKING OF

COMMERCIAL
VEHICLES,
RVs AND
BOATS

Trailer parked at
residence not being
loaded/unloaded

Michael
Giordano

250685 03/27/2025
Citation
Warning

Code
Enforcement

KEOHANE,PAUL N &
CONNIE J

8745 SW
52 ST

COOPER

CITY, FL
33328

25-10. –
PARKING OF
COMMERCIAL
VEHICLES,

RVs AND
BOATS

Trailer parked at

residence not being
loaded/unloaded

Michael
Giordano

Selected

Case
Number



Case
Date



Case
Type



Complainant
Type



Name



Property
Address



Property
Address
C/S/Z



Code
Violation

No.



Violation
Description/Assessment



Assigned
To



Notes



 1 2 3 4 Records 91 to 118 (of 118)
 1 2
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